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I would urge the court not to limit the caseloads of public defenders. We, as citizens, are already seeing the results
of crime when these defendants are not prosecuted!

Lawlessness abounds everywhere in our communities.

Thank you for considering my input.

Donna Heath

61 NE Barbara Lane
Belfair, WA 98528
Sent from my iPhone
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